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The group of representatives from FCJ, Kencasa and MBHS Alumni

From left: FCJ Chairman Lyttleton ‘Tanny’ Shirley and Marketing & Communications Manager 
Dara Smith engages with Public Relations Officer of MBHS Alumni Christin Senior

Morant Bay High School 
Alumni Association Tours 
Morant Bay Urban Centre
On Friday, October 11, 2024, the Morant Bay High School 
(MBHS) Alumni Association participated in an exciting tour 
of the Morant Bay Urban Centre development. Led by their 
President, Bertrand Anderson, the group explored the site 
as part of their 2024 Alumni Week activities, which spanned 
from October 6th to 12th. The tour, which was organised by 
the Factories Corporation of Jamaica (FCJ), included 
representatives from China Harbour Engineering Company 
(CHEC) and Kencasa Construction & Project Management.


Approximately 60 past students, representing more than 
seven decades of alumni, participated in the tour. Among 
them was the oldest alum, Dr. Emerson Henry, and FCJ’s 
Estate Manager, Trouy Stanberry. Dr. Henry, who is a 
practicing dentist in Kingston, has already expressed 
formal interest in securing space at the development.
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Many of the alumni shared their excitement about the potential benefits the project will bring to St. Thomas, 

with over 10 attendees expressing interest in leasing space at the development. Reflecting on the experience, 

the Association’s Public Relations Officer, Christin Senior, remarked, "I’m grateful to be alive to witness this”. 


